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The Friends of St Andrew’s are setting you a challenge over Lent and the Easter holidays. 
Your challenge is to EAT your tube of smarties! “Fantastic” we hear you say… but that isn’t 
the whole challenge! 
 
We all know how hard our families work, so we thought it was time you helped them out.  
We would like you to carry out some small supervised tasks at home.  The reward for each 
task will be 20p.  Each reward you receive can be popped into your empty smartie tube and 
brought back into school. The tasks could be anything from washing up, dusting the house, 
emptying the dishwasher, folding clothes or pairing socks.  You don’t just have to help your 
mum or dad, you could help a friend, neighbour or grandparent too! 
 
Please bring your smartie tube back into school, after the Easter holidays, by Wednesday 
1st May. Please make sure you have written your name and class on the tube and sealed 
the end of the tube up. When you bring your smartie tube back, the 20ps will be added 
together into a class totaliser.  The class with the highest total will win a treat for the whole 
class, so whether your tube is full or half empty, they will be combined as a class total.  We 
will also be rewarding the child in each class who has managed to do the most tasks with a 
prize too. 
 
The money raised through this challenge will be split between the school fund for new 
outdoor resources and equipment and, as it is Lent, the Diocese of Leeds’ Christian mission 
in Mara, Tanzania. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
The Friends of St Andrew’s 

 


